Andrew Bishop

From: Infomanagement 26 July 2021 13:39 Sent: Sara Rawlins To:

Subject: Information Request - Rawlins - Jun21_15

Attachments: 21.07.26 Attachment.pdf

Dear Sara Rawlins

Thank you for your Information Request received on 9 June 2021. We sincerely apologise for the long delay.

REQUEST:

I formally request under the Freedom Of Information Act all the paperwork previously requested i.e. your breakdown and validation or not of all signatures handed over to you on 19th May 2021.

RESPONSE:

Please see attached pdf file =

The first 15 pages come up small – you will need to zoom in on these.

Pages 1-15 are the valid signatures.

Pages 16-31 are the invalid signatures.

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can write asking for a review of the Council's response, within the next two months, to the Information Management Team at: Arun District Council, Arun Civic Centre, Maltravers Road, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN17 5LF (email infomanagement@arun.gov.uk).

If, having exhausted our review procedure, you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you will have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF (telephone: 0303 123 1113; website www.ico.org.uk). There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely,

Information Management Team **Arun District Council**

Corporate Support

T: 01903 737500

E: infomanagement@arun.gov.uk



Arun District Council, Civic Centre, Maltravers Rd, Littlehampton, West Sussex, BN17 5LF www.arun.gov.uk

Sign up to our newsletter here





